
  

  

   
 

  

Dear, 
  

We wish to update you on the Roommate Selection Process.  We are currently dealing with some technical difficulties with 
this process. We have been working with our Tech Support to fine the issue and resolve.  Due to this technical issue we are 
pushing back the dates for Roommate Selection so that Tech Support has enough time to investigate to fix the problem. 
  

NEW DATES FOR ROOMMATE SELECTION 
Thursday June 20th - Friday July 5th 

  

For those who who did manage to get through and find a roommate during the initial start of the roommate selection, we will 
review to make sure the tech issue did not affect it.  If it did not we will honor the pairing. 
  

A reminder email will be sent out prior to the new start date. 

Thank you for your patience in this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 
  

Roshan Jayasinghe 

Housing Occupancy Analyst 
Housing & Residential Life 

California State University Long Beach 
  

    

  



  

 

      

 

Housing Office: housing@csulb.edu 
Housing Office:  (562) 985-4187 
Website:  www.housing.csulb.edu 

 

   

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187 
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